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Monday 20" May 2024

MC Excursion: Inclusive School Sport Boccia
Dear Parents/Carers,

This term, MC Crows will be taking part in a Boccia Sports Day where they will have the opportunity to learn a
new sport and compete against other schools. This Excursion will take place on Tuesday, the 28t of May 2024
at Dubbo Sportsworld, 163 Sheraton Rd, Dubbo NSW 2830.

Students will need to wear school uniform, bring a packed lunch, recess and a water bottle.

Students will be departing school at 8:45am and will be travelling to and from Dubbo by bus. Students will
return to school before the end of the school day.

The total cost will be $20, which will cover entry, and bus travel.

If you wish for your child to attend this excursion, please sign below and return the note and money to school
no later than Monday, the 27th of M . Alternatively/you can log into the parent portal to give permission
and make payment.

“ Michael Darcy
Principal

Renee Cohen
Classroom Teacher

MC Excursion: Inclusive School Sport Boccia

l, give permission for my child to attend the MC
Excursion to Dubbo on Tuesday 28+ of May 2024.

Allergies/Medical Conditions to be aware of:

Signed: Dated:




